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Comments: Having just returned from a lovely 10-day trip to Montana that included quiet swims in the Swan

Valley lakes, I am appalled to see the large scope of the renovation project by POWDR and the Holland Lake

LLC. Too many trees down, buildings too numerous and large would change the entire look of that peninsula and

would most certainly send my large family, two arms of which are  MT residents, avoiding Holland Lake at all

costs. Once again, the Forest Service seems to be caving to out-of- state dollars in the name of….tourism.

Please, please pare down your plan. This would be a tragedy for the Swan Lake Valley.

 

 


